
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

TOPIC: 1930s Polish Worker’s Home Tours (August 28-September 1, 2023) 

CONTACT: Marilyn Thompson, Director of Marketing, (574) 235-9664, ext. 231, 

mthompson@historymuseumSB.org 

The History Museum Offers Tours of the 1930s Polish Worker’s Home 

 

South Bend, IN-- A change is coming to The History Museum’s Worker’s Home.  

 

After several years of being interpreted as the residence of a 1930s Polish family, the house will be 

closing after September 5 as the museum begins preparations for its new iteration, which will be 

launched in November. 

 

Special guided tours of the 1930s Polish Worker’s Home (called “Dom Robotnika”) will be offered at 3 

p.m. August 28 – September 1. The tours are free with a museum admission. 

 

An open house will take place from 11 a.m. to 4 p.m. on Monday, September 4. On that day, self-guided 

tours of the house are complimentary.  Regular admission will apply for visits to other areas of The 

History Museum. 

 

For information, call The History Museum at (574) 235-9664 or visit www.historymuseumSB.org  
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